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KATHY HINKFUSS FOR 4TH DISTRICT STATE ASSEMBLY - ON THE 2020 

GENERAL ELECTION BALLOT 
 

Green Bay, Wisconsin – De Pere native, Kathy Hinkfuss first announced on Monday, April 13th, her 

candidacy to serve as the next State Representative for Wisconsin’s 4th Assembly District. Today, Kathy 

presented herself and 300+ nomination signatures to the Wisconsin Election Commission in Madison, 

confirming her name on the November 3rd, 2020, General Election ballot.  

Kathy is campaigning to represent the voters of District 4, which includes Allouez, Ashwaubenon, 

Howard, and West Green Bay.  

“I have a passion for cultivating a solution-focused approach to all of my work and will apply this same 

approach to foster change for the constituents of the 4th District. Long-lasting solutions happen through 

collaborative, resourceful, professional, and volunteer-based work that emphasizes more of what unites 

us than divides us. It would be an honor to represent the voters of District 4 in the Wisconsin State 

Assembly and work hard for your health, safety, and voting rights.” – Kathy Hinkfuss 


